
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Mr. Masood Al-Barzani’s call, discusses political
landscape updates

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received a phone call from Mr. Masood Al-

Barzani and discussed the political landscape updates in Iraq and the region, as well as

exchanging congratulations on the advent of the holy month of Ramadan and Nowruz Day.

The two sides affirmed the need to overcome outstanding problems between the Federal Government

and the Regional Government in accordance with the principle of Iraq's national interest and

concession.

Sayyid  Al-Hakeem  stressed  the  importance  of  political  dialogues  in  reaching  common

understandings  of  outstanding  issues.


